
 

Week of: Dec 5th- Dec 9th 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News 

A Message from Mrs. Halicki 

     We are half way through the 
quarter and not only are progress 
reports available this week, but 
teachers are helping students 
prepare for their midterms.  
     This is just a reminder that 
students will be taking midterms 
before Christmas break. The 
midterms will be scheduled on 
Friday, Dec. 16th, Monday, Dec. 19th 
and Tuesday, Dec. 20th.  Make-ups 
will be on Wednesday, Dec. 21st.  
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

 
Monday 12.5- Regular Schedule 
                      
Tuesday 12.6– Picture Make-Up Day 
                          -Mass 7:30 in Chapel 
 
Wednesday 12.7- Regular schedule 
                             -Staff Meeting 2:45-3:15PM 
                          
Thursday -12.8 –All school mass in  
                               gymnasium at 1:30 
                              
Friday- 12.9– Fire Drill TBD 
                   -Ms. Zreliak at counselor’s meeting  
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Christmas Drive- Once again, Sister Margaret is planning on helping families during the holiday 

season. There are 66 children from 38 families that will benefit from Sister Margaret’s Christmas 

Drive. Sister is asking Kennedy Catholic families to help by providing gifts for these children ages 

infant through 9 years old.  The cost of the gift can be between $5.00 and $10.00 dollars. If you 

are able to spread Christmas cheer to a child, Sister would greatly appreciate your help. If you 

have any questions please call Kennedy Catholic MS/HS at 724-346-5531 and Sister Margaret 

will be able to answer any questions.  

Picture Make-Ups- Students and staff that were not available for pictures in the fall will have 

the opportunity to take their picture for the yearbook on Tuesday, December 6th in the 

morning. Some students that have requested retakes of their pictures will also be called down 

at this time.  

Health- Just a reminder to call the school and let us know if students will be absent. Three or 

more consecutive absences requires a doctor’s note.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM 
Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the 
Front Office. 

 

 


